Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: July 10, 2019, 4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.
PLACE: Lexus of North Miami Dealership, 14100 Biscayne Boulevard, North Miami, Florida 33181

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This public meeting is being held to give interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the closure of the Florida East Coast Railway highway-railroad at-grade crossing at NE 141st Street, North Miami, Florida to be relocated where a new intersection is proposed at NE 140th Street. There will be an open house from 4:30 – 6:30 for document review and public comment. There is no formal presentation. Written comments will be accepted at the meeting or may be sent to the project contact listed below and must be postmarked/time stamped on or before July 22, 2019 to be included in the official record.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: NA
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 24 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Robert Stapleton at 1(866)374-3368 ext. 4552. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
